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Secondary Principal Board Report 

1-17-19 

Estimated student enrollment (These numbers may not be exact) 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 Total 

M 34 37 37 29 39 36 34 246 

F 37 33 45 39 40 24 32 250 

Totals 71 70 82 68 79 60 66 496 

 

From Deb Bently:​ “The Class of 2019 "Kindergarten Time Capsule" is being 

transferred from its original videotape format, and will be posted online 

before the end of the month.”  

 

From Miles Otstot:​ “The band had 10 students selected to participate in 

the first ever Gopher Conference Honor Band in early February. This event 

happens in Hayfield with musicians from all over the Gopher conference 

rehearsing together for two days and performing a concert. The following 

students were selected for this Honor Band: Jayna Finseth, Jayna Domeier, 

Aubrey Fischer, John Hoelscher, Jaydn Surat, Karenna Strom, Lawren Deml, 

Karenna Strom, Maggie Maloney, and Cora Harpel.”  

 

From Mark Domeier:​ “I was a winner in a Twitter contest sponsored by 

WeAreTeachers called #ShapetheFuture. I will be receiving a $50 Amazon 

gift card to purchase materials for my classroom. I was a winner based on 

my theme that my bookshelf needs more books by multi-cultural authors to 

promote equality and understanding of all races.” 

 

From Jennifer Fredrickson:​ “Congratulations and thank you to Khara 

Peters & Kamryn Rice for sharing their talents at sporting events with the 

singing of the national anthem!” 

 

                                                                     Dale N. Carlson, Superintendent 
David A. Bunn, High School Principal Douglas A. Anderson, Elementary Principal 
 



From Mark Domeier & Dan Stork:​ “During the Girls’ Basketball Holiday 

Tournament, NRHEG recognized the 2013 and 2014 state champion teams. 

All but two of the girls from those teams were in attendance in front of a big 

crowd. The school also featured Carlie Wagner and retired her #3 jersey, a 

first for NRHEG athletics. Many memories and records were shared, along 

with speeches from Coach John Schultz and Carlie. Carlie’s #3 jersey will 

never be worn by a girls’ basketball player at NRHEG again!” 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

School Discipline Committee:  ​A committee of several staff members has 

been meeting weekly to discuss discipline and ways to support students.  

 


